
: Notice: 

The college will remain closed w.e.f. 22/10/2022 to 31/10/2022 on account of Kalipuja, 

Dipawali, Bhatridwitiya and Chhath Puja. However, the classes will remain suspended from 

19/10/2022 to 31/10/2022. The college will re-open on 01/11/2022 as usual. However, this 

notice may be subjected to change on account of emergent issues related to NAAC. 
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